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EXCITING NEWS!!!!    

*Wear your Costumes the week 

of Oct 26-29th to class!!!!! 

*In November, Parent 

Participation Week is Nov 2-5th. 

You get to take class with your 

child and see how hard they 

work!! (This will depend on Covid 

stipulations but everything is 

starting to get to normal so keep 

your fingers crossed on this one) 

 

 

Dancer of the Month is…TAYLOR 

ABEYTA!!!!  Taylor has started off 

this year with such commitment, 

drive, determination, and energy 

in class!!!  She listens to 

corrections and applies them 

instantly!!  She is growing as a 

dancer rapidly and is also a sweet 

hearted and respectful person 

also!!!  NICE JOB< KEEP IT UP!!! 

Class Changes     

I am still watching class sizes to 

see what needs to be canceled 

or split into two. Of course 

everything will be taken care 

of with the schedule this 

month since costume deposits 

are next month. Thanks for 

your patience with this matter.                                                   

  

623-587-9063 

Just a reminder that tuition 

is due by the first day of 

the month…..a late fee will 

be applied on the 9th of the 

month.  Remember: You 

can pay online at any time 

or you can also set your 

account up for Autopay!!  

Thanks so much, YOU ARE 

APPRECIATED!!!! 
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